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Dear Colleague, 
 
 

I have the privilege to invite you to the meeting of the COSAC Chairpersons, which 
will be held in Helsinki during Finland's EU Presidency in the second half of 2006. 

 
The meeting will take place on Monday 10 September 2006 at the Eduskunta. On the 
evening of Sunday, 10 September 2006 preceding the meeting, a dinner will be 
organised. 
 
Referring to the previous letter that was sent to you in April, I would like to remind 
you of the ASEM Summit which will be held in Helsinki at the same time as the 
meeting of the COSAC Chairpersons. Therefore I urge you to take care of your flight 
and hotel reservations in sufficient time. 
 
Further information on the meeting and contact details can be found on the EU 
Presidency 2006 website of the Parliament of Finland 
(http://www.eduskunta.fi/eu2006). On the website of the meeting, you will find 
registration and hotel reservation forms. I would ask you to fill in the electronic forms 
and send them to us at your earliest convenience. 
 
Please note that there is also a link to the website on the COSAC website 
(http://www.cosac.org/en/calendar/cosac_meetings/). 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Helsinki 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jari Vilén 
Chairman 
The Grand Committee 
Eduskunta 

 

 
 


